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Completed 
Work

• Road grading operations on various Township 
roads 

• Snow plowing operations started     3-25 
through 3-27 after spring snowstorm of over 
16” of heavy wet snow. Soft gravel roads and 
shoulders made it very difficult to plow, 
however our contractors adapted and did a 
great job



Completed Work
Grading 2024 Road Name February March

1E Hill Street Road 2/7 Partial 2/21&22

2E Elm Tree Road 21-Feb

3E Northridge Road 21-Feb

4E Pioneer Road 2/7 & 2/21

5E Partridge Road North 2/7 & 2/21

6E Partridge Road South 2/7 & 2/21

7E Lake 12 Road 21-Feb

8E Balsam Road 2/7 & 2/21

9E Birchview Road 21-Feb

10E Telker Road 21-Feb

11W Sunset Lane 11-Mar

12W Settlers Court 11-Mar

13W Lords Drive 11-Mar

14W Settlers Pond Drive 11-Mar

15W Paulus Road 11-Mar

16W Pine Tree Lane 11-Mar

17W Lakeshore Drive 21-Feb 11-Mar

Camp Farm Lane



Work in Process/Scheduled

• Sturgeon Island bridge project will resume in the Spring of 
2024

• Sturgeon Island Road asphalt project is planned for Spring 
2024

• Sturgeon Island bridge cover is being manufactured with 
anticipated delivery in May 2024

• Township road sign and post replacement
• Gravel application on various Township Roads
• Calcium chloride on various Township Roads
• Culvert replacement
• Ditch cleaning



Thank you to our professional 
contactors. 

Their hard work and cooperation is 
greatly appreciated!

• Kiminski Paving
• Sandberg Construction



Decisions and 
Comments

• Approve quote for Sturgeon Island Road paving

• Approve quote for calcium chloride treatment 

• Approve ROW application from MSA and time for Ron out IT to put this on 
our website

• Working on a solution for the management of the Township pit

• It was stated that we payed 3 times in a year for one culvert installation.  
That is simply not true. A culvert that was replaced in November of 2022 
and was hit by a vehicle and destroyed it. It was then replaced in the 
summer of 2023 only because of the damage.  

• Old culverts pushing up. None of the new ones correctly installed have any 
issues 

It’s nice to be important, but it’s more important to be nice.


